





THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE CORNWALL INLAND WETLANDS AND WATERCOURSES AGENCY SCHEDULED FOR IN PERSON IN 
THE TOWN HALL MEETING ROOM/AUDITORIUM – 26 PINE STREET, CORNWALL COMMENCING AT 7PM – TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2023 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

ALL AGENDA ITEMS WILL BE MOVED TO THE OCTOBER 3, 2023 REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING.

Land Use Administrator, Karen Griswold Nelson

